Middleton Cricket Club

Meet the Professional
Monday, 17 April 2017

To celebrate the start of the season, our resident professional, Chris Williams, will be hosting Sunday brunch @ 10 am
this week in the tea room. Come and chat to Chris about all things cricket and share in a breakfast bap. Bacon or
sausage, what's your preference? A donation to cover costs would be gratefully accepted.

As well as chatting to Chris, the U13's are playing at home to Walsden CC, from 9.30am so why not stop and watch for a
while? Maybe one of the Juniors will be holding their own 'Meet the Pro' in a few years time!

Your support means our club keeps thriving and we look forward to seeing you.
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